
Contact us now about a birthday party at Salute Gymnastics!  
Salutegymnastics@gmail.com or 712-254-9011 

 
 
June 2024 

Exira 4th of July Parade  

The Exira 4th of July Parade will be on July 4th at 10:30am.  We will be meeting in Legion Park 
(ball fields) to get into the parade line up.  For those wanting to participate in the parade, meet 
us by 10:00am in the lineup.  Teresa and Jeremy will be throwing candy while the kids show off 
their awesome skills.  A trailer will be available for kids to ride if they get tired.  All are welcome 
to participate.  If your child is 5 years or younger, we ask that a parent accompany them.  Be 
sure to bring a water bottle, gloves (if needed), and your Salute Leotard or patriotic gear.  

  

State Fair Tumbling  

Salute Gymnastics will be participating in the State Fair Tumbling on Saturday, August 17th.  Those who would like to join 
us at the fair will need to sign up on the bulletin board at the gym or email salutegymnastics@gmail.com.  Routines will 
be worked on during class the first week of June in preparation for the fair in August.  Each child will learn a routine 
based on age and ability and will compete against kids their own age and ability level. All participants will receive an 
award after their session. This is open to both boys and girls ages 4 on up.  Cost will be $55 ($40 entry fee + coaching 
fee). A final schedule will be sent closer to August. Everyone will have to purchase their own ticket for the State Fair, 
look for discounted tickets on sale in late July/early August.   
 

New Summer Leotard 

We will be selling a new summer leotard that can be worn in class, to parades, state fair 
tumbling, etc.  If you would like to order a leotard, please fill out the sign-up sheet on the 
bulletin board with name and size.  The cost is $50 and will be added to your account. You 
are welcome to pay cash, check or through your account. Remember that if you want us to 
charge your account for the leotard, you will need to let us know. The colors are navy blue 
with lime green and blue spanglez. 
 

House Keeping items 

• Annual registration fees of $25 will be automatically added to your jackrabbit account when they are due.  Be 
sure to check your account for these fees. 

• Payments are due 5th of each month for those not on auto-monthly payment plans.  

• Double check your Jackrabbit account before the 5th of the month when payments are run. If you are taking time 
off, please let us know or your account will be charged.   

• Hair ties need to be used to pull up long hair. All hair must be out of the gymnasts’ face, boys and girls included. 
 

 

Upcoming Events This summer 

July 4th – Exira 4th of July Parade (for those interested in participating) & GYM CLOSED 
July 22nd-26th – Gym Closed 
 

Open Gym Schedule    
The open gyms for June will be on June 1st & 15th from 10-11am.  Open gyms are available to all kids and will give your 
gymnasts time to work on their gymnastics skills or have fun for an hour.  There is a $5.00 fee for Salute members and 
$8.00 for non-members.   
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